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Dear Parent/Carer                   17 April 2024  

I write to inform you of a trip opportunity, available to Year 10 GCSE Resistant Materials and Graphics 
students, the details are as follows: 

Destination    The Design Museum London  

Date      Thursday 6 June 2024 

Departure & Return Departing at 8:30am and returning at 4:30pm, via coach (we kindly request 
that transport arrangements are made to collect your child from SVCS at 
4:30pm)  

The purpose of the visit is for students to explore the work of key designers and to prepare for the start of 
Design Technology Year 11 NEA which begins on the week of the trip and contributes to 50% of the overall 
GCSE.  

Students can wear non-uniform suitable for this visit, whilst still adhering to the usual no jewellery, makeup, 
skirt/trouser/length and crop-top uniform policies, as we will be representing the school. 

We kindly request that your child is provided a packed lunch and drink(s) (non-fizzy) for the day. Please 
note that the option to order food/drinks via delivery services such as Deliveroo/Uber Eats is not permitted.  

The cost of the visit is £18 per student, this covers the coach/fuel only as entry to the museum is of no 
cost. Please note that Payment is required via ParentPay where you can also confirm your consent, the 
deadline for this is Friday 17 May. Should you have any difficulty with making payment, please contact the 
Finance Office direct at: skemp@stourvalley.org  

Please note that as with all trips and excursions, we are expecting the usual high SVCS standards of 
behaviour leading up to and on this trip. Any student who fails to meet these expectations risks removal 
from the trip and will be dealt with in line with the school’s Behaviour Policy. 

We look forward to a beneficial and inspiring visit.  

Yours faithfully  

 

Mr D Stephens - Teacher of Technology  
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